
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 1, 2016 

 

BID 24-16 LED Wallpacks and Canopy Lights 

 

Notice of No Award 

 

 

 The Hillsborough County Sheriff’s Office has decided not to award Bid 24-16 LED Wallpacks 

and Canopy Lights at this time.   

 

 Budget constraints are preventing us from committing to this order.  We do appreciate the 

participation of all respondents.  We will plan to revisit these items later in the year and hope you will 

be willing to participate again.   

 

  

 

  

       

 


